# TERM BOOK ENGLISH-5



## 1. THE THRONE OF JUSTICE

#### **VOCABULARY**

1.	Read the given sentences and write antonyms of the underlined words. Take help
	from the word box.

	new	cheap	cold	clean	end	
(a)	Meena's ro	oom is <u>dirty</u> .			•••••	
(b)	The movie	will start at 1	o'clock.		••••••	••••••
(c)	My brothe	r bought an <u>ex</u>	<u>pensive</u> c	ar.	***********	••••••
(d)	Ben loves <u>k</u>	not weather.			•••••	••••••
(e)	Its an <u>old</u> d	ress.			•••••	••••••
Fill	in the blan	ks with words	s that desc	cribe the feeli	ngs.	
(a)	I wept beca	ause I was	••••••	(glad/sad/anx	cious)	
(b)			e class. F	Her parents w	vere very	(happ <u>y</u>
(c)				n he saw that	somebody ha	d stolen his money
(d)			ident and	d her parents	were	(unhappy
	(b) (c) (d) (e) Fill (a) (b) (c)	(a) Meena's ro (b) The movie (c) My brothe (d) Ben loves! (e) Its an old d Fill in the bland (a) I wept because (b) Radha stoworried, and (c) Ramesh we shocked, and (d) Sunita mee	<ul> <li>(a) Meena's room is dirty.</li> <li>(b) The movie will start at 1 c</li> <li>(c) My brother bought an ex</li> <li>(d) Ben loves hot weather.</li> <li>(e) Its an old dress.</li> <li>Fill in the blanks with words</li> <li>(a) I wept because I was</li> <li>(b) Radha stood first in the worried, angry)</li> <li>(c) Ramesh was</li> <li>(shocked, amazed, happy</li> </ul>	<ul> <li>(a) Meena's room is dirty.</li> <li>(b) The movie will start at 1 o'clock.</li> <li>(c) My brother bought an expensive of the composition of the composition</li></ul>	<ul> <li>(a) Meena's room is dirty.</li> <li>(b) The movie will start at 1 o'clock.</li> <li>(c) My brother bought an expensive car.</li> <li>(d) Ben loves hot weather.</li> <li>(e) Its an old dress.</li> <li>Fill in the blanks with words that describe the feeli</li> <li>(a) I wept because I was</li></ul>	(a) Meena's room is dirty.  (b) The movie will start at 1 o'clock.  (c) My brother bought an expensive car.  (d) Ben loves hot weather.  (e) Its an old dress.  Fill in the blanks with words that describe the feelings.  (a) I wept because I was

## **GRAMMAR**

1.	Un	derline the adverbs and write their kinds as well.	
	(a)	Sneha immediately bought a new cycle.	
	(b)	Gaurav eats an orange every day.	
	(c)	Shalini happily played with a new doll.	
	(d)	Geeta always plays chess when she is free.	
	(e)	Raj searched for his pen everywhere.	
2.	Rev plac	vrite the following sentences using adverbs give	en in brackets at appropriate
	(a)	She is attentive in the class. (always)	
	(b)	Sudha writes a letter. (neatly)	
	(c)	He does the work. (carefully)	
	(d)	The park is designed. (beautifully)	
	(e)	You complete your homework. (now)	

## **WRITING TASK**

Write a letter to you		g him/her abo	ut the incident	when you hel	ped a
•••••	••••••	•••••••••	•••••	••••••	•••••
•••••			•••••	•••••	•••••
		•••••••••••	•••••••••••	•••••	••••••
•••••			•••••••••••	•••••	•••••
			•••••	•••••	•••••
			•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•••••
••••••	••••••		••••••	•••••	••••••
			•••••••••••	•••••	•••••
					•••••
					••••••
		••••••	•••••	•••••	•••••
			••••••		••••••
					••••••
•••••	***************************************		•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•••••
•••••	•••••	••••••	••••••	•••••	••••••
					••••••

#### **COMPREHENSION PASSAGE**

#### Read the following and answer the questions.

One day a very rich man took his son on a trip to the village to let him know what poverty is. They spent a few days with poor family of the village to have a feel of their life. On the way back to home, the man asked his son, "How was the trip to the village?" "It was a great experience Dad". "So, now you know how the poor live?" the father asked. "Oh yes," said the son. "What did you learn from the trip?" asked the father. The son answered, "I saw that we have one dog and they had two. We have imported lights in our lawn and they have the stars at night. We have a small pool that reaches to the middle of our garden and they have an endless pond. Our patio reaches to the front yard and they have the whole horizon. We have a small piece of land to live on and they have fields that go beyond our sight. We have servants who serve us, but they serve others. We buy our food, but they grow theirs. We have walls around our property to protect us; they have friends to protect them." The boy's father was speechless. Then his son added, "Thanks Dad, for showing me how poor we are."

It is not money that makes us rich, it is about simplicity of having God in our lives.

1.	Where did the rich man take his son?
2.	What did the rich man want his son to learn?
3.	What did the son thank his dad for?
4.	What did the villagers have for their protection?

5.	Wha	t lesson did the son learn from the experience?
6.	Find	the synonyms of the following from the above passage.
	(a)	finite
	(b)	view
7.	Use	the following to make sentences.
	(a)	middle
	(b)	horizon
	(c)	speechless.
	•••••	
	•••••	
	*****	
	******	
	*******	
	******	